From:
 george nee

 To:
 Aubrey Lombardo

 Cc:
 brad@checkmatecg.com

 Subject:
 Re: South Kingstown Schools List

Date: Thursday, April 29, 2021 4:00:50 PM

Dear Ms Lombardo,

The RI AFL-CIO was never in possession of or saw a list that included South Kingstown students' names or addresses. I was contacted by Brad Dufault of Checkmate Consulting Group, and he asked me if the AFL-CIO would be willing to send a mail piece in support of the school bond issue to SK voters. I agreed. He sent me me a draft of the piece and I approved it. He sent the text of the piece and the mailing list to the mail house. I was later informed that the mail house made an error when formatting the mailing. It was our expectation that the piece would be sent to voters. I have been notified that the mailing list has been deleted and was not shared with any other entity.

Sincerely, George Nee

Sent from my iPad

<image001.png>

Aubrey L. Lombardo

Henneous Carroll Lombardo, LLC 155 South Main Street, Suite 406 Providence, RI 02903 401.424.5224 alombardo@hcllawri.com www.hcllawri.com